Edmonton
City Council

CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING REPORT
Charter Bylaw 19935 - To allow for medium rise Multi-Unit Housing, Westmount

History

e Atthe January 25, 2022, City Council Public Hearing, Charter Bylaw 19935 was considered.

e City Council heard from C. Jersak, Situate Inc.; C. Reddekopp, Redline Building; T. Wickham;
D. Monderman; B. Edgar; K. Woollard; C. Stolte; S. Kolbowicz; R. Lines, Westmount Community
League; M. Heschel; W. Traves; J. Spurr; S. Shopland; R. Lederer; K. Thurber; B. Quaale;
C. Calderon; J. Kibsey; D. Duke; P. Morgan; L. Monderman; P. Markowski; and C. Zukiwski.

Related motion passed at the January 25, 2022, City Council Public Hearing

e That Charter Bylaw 19935 be postponed to the February 8, 2022, City Council Public
Hearing and be made time specific as first item of business at 1:30 p.m.

Attachment
January 25, 2022, Urban Planning and Economy report for Charter Bylaw 19935
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